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New for this month. 
Jerry Ramirez has taken the position of 

Quartermaster.See him at the next meeting to 
purchase your patches and other HOG 

Merchandise 
 

Daytona is coming up quick ! If you haven’t 
made arrangements you better get on it quick 

  
Go to h-d.com/Daytona for some special HOG 

details before you go!  

 

 

Next Chapter Meeting 
March 3rd 

 10:00am  
Westside Community Center 

(next month VFW) 

MEET OUR NEW MEMBERS ! 

left to right,  Gary Marcoux, 

Pat Denman, Nick Ramirez, 

Jeff York, Kenny Richardson, 

Connie Costello 

Not pictured 

Larry Purvis,                   

Randal Gescheidle,                     

,  

 



 

Coming up at Greune       
Harley Davidson 



 
 
 

  





Mike McFalls, Director 

director@gruenehog.com 

Marta Roberts, Assistant Director 

asstdir@gruenehog.com 

Paul Hopson, Head Road Captain 

roadcaptain@gruenehog.com 

Joe Gonzales, Membership 

membership@gruenehog.com 

Delisa Gardner, Secretary 

secretary@gruenehog.com 

Walter Vincent, Treasurer 

treasurer@gruenehog.com 

Paul Panamarenko,

webmaster@gruenehog.com 

Lynda Kohler,  Activities Director 

activities@gruenehog.com 

Matt Gardner, Editor/Chaplain 

editor@gruenehog.com 

Jerry Ramirez, Quartermaster 

quartermaster@gruenehog.com 

Richard Marhofer,  Safety Officer 

safety@gruenehog.com 

Rick Roberts,  Sergeant at Arms 

sergeant@gruenehog.com 

Curt Carter, Historian/Photographer 

historian@gruenehog.com 
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WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 

Please send any pictures, ride details,  

product reviews, or articles suggestions to 

Matt Gardner, Editor/Newsletter  

editor@gruenehog.com 

The Gruene HOG Newsletter is published by the  Gruene Chapter of the Harley Owners Group #2062 
a not-for-profit group of motorcycle owner enthusiasts.  

This Newsletter may be reproduced in its entirety for personal use only; content may not be used 
for any commercial purpose without prior written consent of the author or photographer. 

www.gruenehog.com  

Got News ? 

Got Activities? 

 Have a great restaurant idea for a Chapter 
Dinner Ride? 

 Have you been somewhere FUN recently? 
Know of a new band or venue? 

Contact Lynda Kohler, Activities Director 

Email: activities@gruenehog.com 

Let’s Ride! 

 Interested in being a Ride Captain? 

o If you have over 2 years of riding 
experience and have attended an 
experienced rider’s course – You are 
ready to start on your path to 
becoming a Road Captain! 

 Have an idea for a scenic ride or fun festival 
for Chapter Ride destination? 

Contact Paul Hopson, Head Ride Captain 

Email: ridecaptain@gruenehog.com 

Invite Your Friends! 

 Your friends DON’T have to be 

chapter members to ride with us! 

We always welcome safe group 

riders to come along – they simply 

sign a liability waiver and we are 

ready to go. They can see why you 

like riding with Gruene HOG and 

maybe even join the group! 

 

Need Membership Information? 

Contact Joe Gonzales, Membership 

Email: 

membership@gruenehog.com 

Upcoming Events 
 

More Details – www.gruenehog.com 


